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Our services are Ready for You

What is California Proposition 65?

The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act, commonly
referred to as Proposition 65, was enacted in 1986 in the state
of California. The core of this Act can be summarized as “right-
to-know law” for consumers in California. 

The purpose of the Act is to inform consumers if certain hazardous
chemicals are present in a product. There are currently over 850
chemicals “known to the state to cause cancer or reproductive
toxicity” listed in the Act and the list is updated at least annually.

Determining how to comply products with Prop 65 regulations 
can be a tough challenge for businesses. With our knowledge
and experience, we offer our clients comprehensive assistance
to avoid risks and protect their brands.

Pre-testing Evaluation
Each product has different chemicals to be taken into consideration.
Therefore, we help our clients determine applicable chemicals
for their products and no significant risk levels for the chemicals.

Testing Service
After determining a product’s characteristics, we offer our clients
chemical analysis services accordingly. By having accurate test
results, clients can beware of risk levels for their products and
avoid unnecessary trouble caused by violating the law.

Legal Update
A product’s chemical limits may change at any time by the most
recent consent decrees on particular product. We provide our
clients with up to date information on new court settlements
and changes in the law that can affect businesses.

Avoid Risks 
and 
Protect 
Your Brand



Key Benefits

Technical Challenges

ƅ  Minimize business risks
ƅ  Protect brand integrity
ƅ  Stay up to date on regulatory information

The scope of Proposition 65 includes all consumer products sold
or distributed in California. Some examples are:
ƅ  Clothing
ƅ  Accessory
ƅ  Jewelry
ƅ  Toys
ƅ  Cosmetics and etc.

This is an Act that must be managed separately from the CPSIA 
regulations. Businesses in California must ensure that their
products sold in California maintain chemical exposure levels
low enough to pose no significant health risk to consumers. In
cases where a product’s chemical exposure levels may cause
cancer or reproductive toxicity, a “clear and reasonable” warning
must be attached on the product to inform the public. Violation
of the law may lead to heavy penalties and cause reputational
harm to businesses.

In order to ensure your product’s compliance with Proposition 65,
FITI’s regulatory specialists are ready to help your business
succeed in California. From product consultation to testing
services, our staff members are dedicated to resolve any problems
you may face.
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